
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: FOLLOW UP - COMPLAINT UNREGISTERED LUMBER DEALER

1 message

Michelle Liwanag <mliwanag774@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 11:07 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Michelle Liwanag <mliwanag774@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, 17 Aug 2021 at 10:47

Subject: FOLLOW UP - COMPLAINT UNREGISTERED LUMBER DEALER

To: <aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph>


Hi DENR,

Good day!

Prior to my first email dated August 16, 2021 RE: UNREGISTERED LUMBER DEALER

Please see below pictures and details of other unregistered lumber distributors that are still operating  without permits and
licenses.

1) A&A Trading located in Lio Villa Libertad El Nido

2) RHHD Lumber Trading located at Lio Villa Libertad El Nido owned and operated by Mr. Harold
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Looking forward to your response in this matter, and we licensed operators would like these operators to be investigated and
play fair in the market and pay their duties to the government.

Regards,

CONCERN CITIZEN


